
EOC Testing for 2010 

April 26-30 

 

EOC testing will begin April 26 and will end April 30. The state is moving to on line 

versions of the test, and all areas will be tested online in 2011. This year only the 

following subjects will test online: 

 Algebra I 

 CA II 

 Biology 

These tests will be tested in two sessions allowing 95 minutes for each test. We will be 

using the modified exam schedule Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday that week. 

This should be ample time according to The Department of Elementary and Secondary 

Education, however, if a student needs more time, they will be allowed extra time to 

complete the test without interruption. 

 

The following subject areas will also be tested that week: 

 Geometry 

 Algebra II 

 CA I 

 Modern American History 

These tests will be tested in a paper version and will require only one session. They too 

will be allowed 95 minutes for the test and extra time if needed. 

 

Please remember that beginning with the class of 2011, students are required to take the 

assessments for Algebra I, CA II, Biology, and Government before graduating. If a 

student took the course before EOC testing was available, they will not be held 

accountable for that test. Please encourage your son or daughter to be present the week of 

testing, otherwise, they will need to take the assessment and possibly the course again the 

following year. 

 


